

5TH, May, 2021

## Dear Sir.

I am writing about the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendent) Bill which is essential to prevent the terrible injustice of babies being aborted because they have a disability.

I believe that the current abortion law is discrimatory as it means that the unborn baby does not have the same legal protection as other babies.

Northern Ireland must not become a place where people are discarded because they are different from other people.

Allowing unborn babies to be aborted on the grounds of disability is incompatible with the very basis of a civilised and inclusive society.

I know of many Down's Syndrome babies and peoplegrowing up who have brought great enrichment to their families and those with greater problems have been supported by our Health and Social Care Service.

I trust that this Bill will be agreed and many precious lives will be saved

